
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrew O. Isar 

 

 

Via Electronic Mail 

 

June 13, 2016 

 

Mr. Bryan Conway, Administrator 

Telecommunications & Water Division 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 

201 High St. SE, Suite 100 

Salem, OR 97301-3612 

 

RE: Consumer Telcom, Inc., CP 1351,  Address Change Notice 

 

Dear Mr. Conway: 

 

Consumer Telcom, Inc. (“Consumer”) hereby advises the Oregon Public Utility Commission 

of a change in the Company’s headquarters office.   

 

Effective immediately, the Company’s new headquarters office is: 

 

Consumer Telcom, Inc 

170 South Green Valley Parkway Suite 300 

Henderson, Nevada 89012 

 

The Company’s telephone numbers and contact remain otherwise unchanged.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Questions should be directed to the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely. 

 

MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 

/s/ Andrew O. Isar 

 

Andrew O. Isar 

 

Regulatory Consultants to 

Consumer Telcom, Inc.   


